CIMFP Exhibit P-02376 Page 1

From: jamesmeaney@Ilowerchurchillproject.ca
To: Manzer, Alison

Subject: MWH/Nik

Date: Friday, June 12, 2015 2:59:00 PM

1 just spoke with Nik. He met with Pat Corser yesterday and advised MWH are currently not
prepared to adopt the QA/QC approach you had proposed in our meeting in Toronto, and want
to do it all ahead of IE certificate release. As you would expect, Nik sees this as being
problematic. Nik pointed out to Pat it seemed pretty clear in the meeting this was something
Canada, Nalcor and Emera, in addition to himself, all saw as being a good solution.
Apparently Pat is going to call you and I today to discuss. | haven't heard from him yet....how
about you?

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Bell network.
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